
The State Government is visiting Mintabie to talk and listen to residents about the decision by the 
Minister for Energy and Mining to terminate the Mintabie Lease on 30 June 2019, transitioning 
the Mintabie Township Area from State Government to APY control over the next 12 months.

Where can I get more information? 

For any questions about the transition of the Mintabie Township Area please call  
8226 3821, Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm. 

Notice of Meetings  
for Mintabie Residents
On 23, 24 and 25 July 2018

Meeting for Mintabie residents

23 July 2018

Commencing at 6pm to 8pm

At the Mintabie Hotel

Purpose

For Mintabie residents to:

	 · �Hear about how the Mintabie Township Lease Area will transition from State government to 
APY control on 1 July 2019.

	 · Provide any information to government.

For Government to:

	 · �provide information and listen to the Mintabie residents about the transition of the Mintabie 
Township Lease Area from State government to APY control on 1 July 2019

	 · �provide information on what government assistance is currently available to Mintabie residents

	 · �listen to Mintabie residents on how government can assist them over the next 12 months 
during transition, this can be done verbally or in writing.

	 · �provide information on how Mintabie residents can provide feedback on the future options for 
mining on the Mintabie precious stones field

All feedback will be recorded for consideration by Government.

One on One meetings for Mintabie residents

at the Mintabie Area School 

24 July 2018

9.30am to 7.00pm

25 July 2018 (if required)

9.30am to 3.30pm


